March 9th, 1926. Dr. William F. Anderson, Chairman, Committee on Inauguration, Boston University, Boston, Mass. Dear Dr. Anderson:-I beg to acknowledge and to thank you for your letter of March 1st in which you were good enough to invite me to be present at the inauguration of President Daniel L. Marsh, on Saturday morning, May fifteenth next. I cannot at the present time say positively that I shall be able to be present on this occasion, but, in any case, I shall endeavour to have McGill represented. The date mentioned comes in the middle of a very busy period here, as we are just finishing examinations and preparing for Convocation. Yours faithfully. Principal.